
 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 
No. 7 of 2022 

Stormont Wharf Bollard #2 out of service 
  
 

Notification to all concerned stakeholders that Stormont Wharf Bollard No.2 is out of service until further notice. 
 
The Bollard will be removed in the coming weeks and its return to service is not expected until September 2022. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS            
BELFAST                                    CAPTAIN K. G. ALLEN  
30th  March 2022                          HARBOUR MASTER 


